
                                       More Information  

Dear Parents, Students and Staff, 

 The Brighton Student Nutrition Department welcomes you to a new, innovative 

concept of a food court. This is designed to offer faster service, ensure quality 

food, and meet the needs of all students. The computerized lunch program at 

Brighton Schools have been very successful. Benefits of this technology is the 

ability to process free and reduced meals with no discrimination; and to speed up 

the lines. 

There are a few things you might like to know about this system. 

 Every student has an account whether it is used or not. 

 Money can be deposited at every location during lunch time at the Middle     

Schools and High School. 

 In the Elementary Schools deposits are done as follows. 

1. Your child will bring his/her lunch money in an envelope marked with his/her          

name and teacher's name on the outside. Also indicate the amount of money in 

the envelope on the outside. Please make out checks to B.A.S Cafe.  Please pay 

weekly or monthly. 

2. Students will have a place in their classrooms to drop off their money. 

3. All money will be put into the child's account daily. 

 At lunch time, students will feed their card through an electronic card 

reader, and the money will be deducted from their accounts.  

 For your protection, students should use their cards, not just their account 

number!! 

 Cash can still be used to purchase food items, but this will slow food lines.  

We thank you for your continued support of the nutrition program and look 

forward to serving your students. We welcome you to come visit, and have lunch 

with us. 


